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Governor·s Desk

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose Lodge 1713

March  2021 Newsletter

Greetings Moose Brothers & Sisters,

What a roller coaster it has been with the county shutdowns due to the 
current pandemic we are in. Unfortunately due to Covid-19 we will not be 
having our annual St. Patrick Day Party. Can you believe it·s been a year 
already. It was right after last years party we had our first shut down.

I want to thank everyone who has done their best to keep our lodge safe 
by following the guidelines of wearing a mask during their visit here. A 
special Thank You to all of our volunteers who continue to help keep us 
going by cooking and/or serving our dinners along with our fabulous ladies 
behind the bar for whipping up our favorite drinks.. 

We have started taking nominee·s for 2021-2022 Board of Officers. We 
need a new perspective and volunteers to help run our organization. A 
few of us will not be able to continue next term and need your help. 
Men, I recommend you go to our meetings to see how you can get 
involved and to see what it is we do to keep this place moving forward.

Fraternally,
Chad Kolhagen
Governor
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                                           ILLNESS & DISTRESS: 

It is with a sad heart we inform you that Sarah Anderson past away last month. Please 

say a prayer for family.                                                                                    

                                                                                                                  

                                                                     Fraternally,

                                                             Pro Tem Jr. Regent, Teresa Timm  

                                                                                  & Prelate, Manny Romo

Senior Regent
Dear coworkers,

It's almost Ɵme to spring forward into spring. In case you haven't heard 
we are back open Monday, Wednesday and Friday evenings when we 
serve food. Speaking of which we have five Mondays for the ladies to 
cook for in the month of March. We're trying to diversify but tacos seems 
to be the common theme and we are always looking for volunteers to run 
plates or take orders. Please consider donaƟng your Ɵme to a worthy 
cause, it is much appreciated.
I'd like to take this opportunity to let you know that we have a sponsored 
child at Mooseheart her name is Katrina, she's 14 and in 9th grade. We 
are trying to do some fundraising to buy her a laptop which is on her 
Christmas wish list. We will be doing a 50/50 opportunity drawing during 
some of our dinners to make her Christmas dream come true.
We are currently accepƟng nominaƟons for 2021-2022 Board of Officers 
posiƟon. We would love for you ladies to join us at a meeƟng and enter 
your name for next years term

As always we look forward to seeing friendly faces at our lodge but 
understand if you are sƟll maintaining safe distances.

Sincerely, 

Sr. Regent

Dee Dee Tillis



   Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your Birthday month and receive a 
complimentary beverage. This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-Alcoholic Beverage.
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S

LOOM

Antony Aleto – 03/02
Glenn Harris – 03/03
Robert Shaumeyer – 03/05
Jon Minich – 03/07
Robert Johnston – 03/10
David Clingingsmith – 03/12
Dennis Freeman – 03/12
Larry Plummber – 03/16
Raymond Parga – 03/17
Andy Anderson – 03/18
Richard Schudar – 03/19
Harold Branch – 03/23
Carlos Verduzco – 03/24
Don Walters – 03/24
Carlos Morales – 03/26
Rodger Carvajal – 03/27
Vernon Hinkley – 03/28
Michael Rubalcaba – 03/30
James Flynn – 03/31

WOTM

Maria Tubbs - 03/03
Jeanette Bolin - 03/03
Irene Cunningham - 03/06
Darcy Penuelas - 03/09
Julie Blakeley - 03/10
Annamaria Archer - 03/11
Norma Bass – 03/19
Kacee Parker – 03/22
Cindi Hunter – 03/23
Piedad Harris – 03/29
Collen McCoy - 03/31
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Upcoming Events...
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● March 1, 8, 15, 22 & 29 - Monday Night Dinners are Great!

● March 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31 - Burgers by Manny Romo & Jimmy Welch
● March 5, 12, 19 & 26 - Friday Night Dinners are scrumptious. 

Needed


